
A Message from NRLCA National Chaplain Gary Wilder 

 

"We acknowledge the ongoing work of all designations in our craft. You continue to 

deliver mail and parcels that are vital to this nation. Our prayers have been and will 

continue to be for you and your families. You are a part of a force that is sometimes 

overlooked, but you continue because your work is vital and essential. Thank you for 

your dedication and perseverance. We hope that you will find the wherewithal to keep 

going as you support your families and serve your customers, and help to sustain the 

institution which is the United States Postal Service." 

  

Gary Wilder 

National Chaplain, NRLCA  
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